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11th March 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 21st March 2025.  
 
We are excited to be able to support Red Nose Day this year. 
The donations received helps projects and organisations to 
make a real difference to the lives of millions of people across 
the UK and around the world.  
 
Poverty isn’t simple, and it’s not always easy to see. It’s behind so many of the issues that 

Comic Relief work to tackle. In each of these areas, the COVID-19 pandemic and the 

financial crisis has made people’s lives even harder, so our support is as important as 

ever. 

We will be spending time in school thinking about why we are raising money and 

invite the children to wear something red into school. Please do worry if you do not 

have a full red outfit,  it will be a non-school uniform day with something ‘red’ where 

possible e.g. red socks, hairband, jumper etc.  

We suggest a donation of £1 per family, but more or less is also fine. Over the past 

two years, Comic Relief funding has helped to support 11.7 million people, including: 

• MORE THAN 750,000...people in the UK experiencing financial and material 

poverty to access advice and support. 

• MORE THAN 29,000 people who have experienced or are at risk of domestic abuse 

to access safe accommodation and specialist services and  

• MORE THAN 46,000 children and young people in the UK, and more than 8.1 

million internationally. 

So every penny really helps. Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely  
  
Mr O’Sullivan  

 
Head of Academy.  
 


